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Minutes Eco-Ranger Meeting
                                Wednesday 26th November 2014
                                        12.30-1.15 pm

Present: Meredith, Lauren, Niall, Alice, Isaac, George, Mhairi, Poppy, Archie, Leo, Mrs Hague and Miss Falconer. (Limoni absent)
	1. We looked at the results of the energy check sheet that was handed out in the last meeting and calculated the classes that came in 1st, 2nd and 3rd place. The certificates were prepared for those classes. The Rangers have agreed to announce the winners and hand over the certificates in Friday’s assembly on 28th November. New forms were handed out for the children to complete over the next few weeks. 
2. Following the results of the energy check sheet, the children have decided to make posters to put up around school to remind people to conserve energy and switch lights and IWBs off. 

3. Poppy will be writing an article for the school newsletter and liaising with Mrs Butterworth about a new project for the Eco Rangers: We will be collecting used stamps from old Christmas card envelopes and these will be used to help us to save money for Guide Dogs. 

4. George has recorded how much energy has been generated by our solar panels so far.
             Date of next meeting: Wednesday 7th January 12.30-
             1.00pm in the Computing Suite to discuss which class is going to 

             receive the certificates and to make posters.
	      Action By 
All Eco-Rangers to participate in assembly and fill in their new sheet.
All Eco-Rangers to make posters. 
Poppy and Mrs Butterworth. 
George to record. 



